
Hello, Hatters!
Please be on the lookout for our monthly Financial Aid Newsletters for important information

regarding financial aid updates and reminders. If you're looking for answers to FAQs, you might be
able to find them by following us on social media!

Find us on Instagram @stetsonuniversityfinaid and Facebook Stetson Financial Aid.

FAFSA is going through some changes for the 2024-2025 academic year. The FAFSA is
anticipated to be available for completion on December 31, 2023. FAFSA results will be

sent to the school on or about January 31, 2024.

FSA ID
As you get ready to fill out your FAFSA for the 2024-2025 academic year, be prepared with your FSA ID.

Forgot your ID?
Visit studentaid.gov and click on the green owl icon in the bottom right corner of the screen. This will open up
"Ask Aiden." Select the appropriate prompts to recover your FSA ID. 

https://www.instagram.com/stetsonuniversityfinaid/
https://www.facebook.com/StetsonFinAid
https://studentaid.gov/


Don't have an ID?
Click here to create an account through Federal Student Aid. 

https://studentaid.gov/fsa-id/create-account/launch






To allow someone access to your financial and other Stetson University records:

1. Log into your My.Stetson portal
2. Click on the "Authorized Users" tile to complete the form
3. This is a 2-part authentication, you complete one part, then the person(s) added will

complete a second part after receiving a confirmation email

The Office of Financial Aid cannot speak with anyone about the student's financial
aid unless they are granted permission by the student.

http://my.stetson.edu/


Q: When will Spring bills generate?

A: Tomorrow, November 21st.

How can I view my updated billing statement?

A: Follow these steps to view your most recent billing statement:

1. Login to your MyStetson portal.
2. Click on “Student Dashboard."
3. Click on "Student Account" on the left hand side of your screen. 
4. Click on "Account Detail and Balance."
5. Select the current term (2023-2024).
6. Your current balance and an updated list of your financial aid will be listed at the bottom of the page.

https://my.stetson.edu/


Stetson University’s Office of Financial Aid has videos covering hundreds of topics involving financial aid
at FATV. Click here to check it out!

More Questions? Ask Hattie!

Visit our financial aid website at stetson.edu/administration/financial-aid and click the green bubble labeled
"Questions?" in the bottom right corner of your screen to chat with Hattie. Hattie can help with general questions

about admissions and financial aid.

Manage your preferences | Opt Out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

421 N. Woodland Blvd. | DeLand, FL 32723 US

This email was sent to .
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.

https://stetson.financialaidtv.com/
https://stetson.financialaidtv.com/
https://www.stetson.edu/administration/financial-aid/
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1877987/1889328.2071058480/
https://myemma.com/powered-by-emma-email?utm_source=e2ma&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=powered-by-emma-email&utm_content=emma-logo-template-footer
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1877987/1889328/?v=a

